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March 12, 2018 
 
 
Dear Students/Staff/Parents: 
 
As you know, the district has already experienced three weather-related closures during the 
current winter season.  Two of the three days are already marked on the 2017-2018 calendar 
as instructional days (Thursday, March 29 and Friday, May 25).  On those days, all Huntington 
schools will remain open for regular school. 
 
At this point, no additional days will be reclaimed as a result of last Wednesday’s closure nor if 
there is fourth closure.  In such a situation, the district would still meet its minimum-day 
requirement as per State regulation. 
 
Please note, however, that should there be a fifth closure, Friday, April 6 will be converted to 
an instructional day. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and let’s hope for the warmer weather to appear and 
remain! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James W. Polansky 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


